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Safety Recall 1-22-06 UPDATE

Updates have been made to Safety Recall I-22-06.

Additional information is now available for the 1-22-06 Safety Recall - Chief and Scout Fuel
Pump repair procedure. To ensure dealer technicians are aware of this information, an
updated bulletin document and a new University of Polaris training is now required.

Reference the REVISION INDEX within the recall document and the FAQ.
Important information regarding the fuel line connections and the new training requirement.

Please refer to the links below.

View 1-22-06 Safety Recall

View FAQ

Please contact Indian Motorcycle Service by phone at 800-330-9407 or through Ask Polaris
with any questions or concerns.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.
Sincerely,

Indian Motorcycle Service
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